
Molina Healthcare of South Carolina 
Important Information. Please Read. 

07/21/2023 

Dear Provider, 

We are writing to inform you of an important Nursing Facility admissions update. 

Effective 08/21/2023, Molina will require a Level of Care Determination Form 185 / 
185S when submitting a request for Nursing Facility Admissions. Molina may also 
request a copy of Notice of Admission, Authorization and Change of Status for LTC 
(DHHS Form 181). 

Please contact Molina's Provider Services team at (855) 237-6178, Monday - Friday, 
8 a.m. to 5 p.m. EST with questions. Thank you for your continued collaboration in 
improving the health of our members. 

Sincerely, 

Healthcare Services 
Molina Healthcare of South Carolina 

Provider Services: (855) 237-6178 

MolinaHealthcare.com 
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